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Monday 11 July 2022

Dear parents

Unfortunately Ipek Mulla, Woodpecker Class teacher, is unlikely to return to school before
the end of the term.  Alzomela Deans will continue to teach Woodpecker class until the end
of term which will provide consistency for the class.

I know you all will join me in wishing Ipek a speedy recovery and wishing her the very best.

Kind regards

Tijen Hassan
Headteacher


